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Background: 
 
At the March 2016 Operations Policy and Planning Committee meeting, I provided a backgrounder 
on the District’s new requirement to test all facilities for water quality issues associated with lead. I 
indicated that in advance of a meeting with VIHA, required by the Ministry directive, we were 
planning a District testing regime. I also indicated that the District has utilized best practices, flushing 
our water systems each day to ensure that standing water is evacuated prior to consumption. 
Finally, I indicated that while limited testing had occurred in the District, the testing that had occurred 


